

Christ Lutheran Church and School

February 17, 2022

Dear Christ Lutheran School Family,

Please review the information provided which outlines the new tuition and fees for Christ Lutheran School for Kindergarten through 8th grade for the 2022-2023 school year.

After prayerful deliberation and evaluation of our mission and vision moving forward, Christ Lutheran has raised tuition by about 8%. Factors in this decision include recent inflation, needed salary increases for our staff, and plans to enrich, expand, and add to our current programs. Christ Lutheran's goal has been, and still remains, to institute as necessary the lowest possible tuition increases possible while still exercising Christian stewardship in maintaining a balanced budget. Because this tuition increase may pose a financial hardship for some of our school families, we have also significantly increased our budget for financial aid to families that need the assistance.

For those able to attend our "Share The Vision" Parent Information Meeting, we incorporated a "Question and Answer" session in order to address any questions about the tuition, fees, and any other inquiries about the mission and vision for the 2022-2023 school year. If you were unable to attend the meeting and have any questions, please contact our school office via email or phone, and our school ministry team will address them.

We value the opportunity and blessing of your partnership in providing your child/children with a high-quality Christian education characterized by Christ-centered curricular instruction and opportunities to learn and grow in faith, wisdom, knowledge, love, and service to our Savior and others.

In Christ's service,

Charlene Soon
Principal
Christ Lutheran School

Attachment: Christ Lutheran School Fee Schedule (2022-2023)